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Ricardo Richards Elementary Continues Virtual Learning Oct. 13 

ST. CROIX, USVI – The Ricardo Richards Elementary School will continue to hold classes 
virtually for all grades on Oct. 13, as repairs continue on underground piping that has been 
identified as the source of the water service interruption impacting the campus. 

WAPA and Department of Education maintenance crews are jointly working on repairs. 

The school was dismissed early on Oct. 8 and remained virtual on Oct. 12 due to the water service 
interruption. 

The Department of Education will provide an update as to when the school would resume in-
person learning. 

The Bryan-Roach Administration is investing in the Territory’s people, infrastructure, and future 
through transparency, stabilizing the economy, restoring trust in the government, and ensuring 
that recovery projects are completed as quickly as possible. Visit www.transparency.vi.gov.    
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